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Dear Sirs 
I strongly oppose the West Burton proposed solar project. 
The current proposed solar projects in Lincolnshire cover 15,000 acres around Gainsborough and surrounding 
area. The proposed area is all good quality productive farmland which we need to grow our food. 
The various projects should all be considered as a whole and not on an individual basis. 
Solar panels should be on industrial buildings and brownfield sites not productive farmland. 
The access roads are narrow country lanes and are not suitable for the construction traffic. 
The solar panels will destroy the natural habitat of thousands of wildlife and birds. 
The battery storage facility will be a major fire risk to property nearby. 

 
Gill Park,  

Sent from my iPhone 




